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The Bullship Log 

May Meeting


—Online— 
Members can join via Zoom Ap or browser


See link in email 

   
Meeting Minutes: April  21, 2020 

Call to Order 
7:15 with 7 members.  This was a remote meeting using ZOOM. 
Are there any visitors tonight? 
No visitors were present. 
Are there any new members tonight? 
No new members were present. 
Minutes - Yeoperson (or in newsletter) 
There were no February meeting minutes to be read. 
Pursers/Membership Report 
It was reported that our Bank still has issues with accepting the new treasurer’s authority.  May need to have forms signed by 
the Club Board members. No money was collected or spent last month. 
Committee Reports 

Activities Captain 
No report was given 
Evans Walker discussed the impact of the “Virus” on our Club plans this year. 
Flotilla Captain 
No report was given 
Signal Officer 
The meeting using ZOOM was organized by the Signal Officer. 
Martin O'Connor stated his intention to contact inactive members about their Club status. 
Adopt – a – road 
Marty Siegworth called for a road clean up using appropriate “Social Distancing”.  After much discussion, the clean up 
is scheduled for May 2nd at 8:00 am. 

New Business 
None 
Who has been sailing since last month? 
No one had sailed recently. However William Reilly, Evans Walker, and Bill Siegworth discussed past experiences and future 
plans. 
Any Other Business 
None 
William Reilly stated the need for Club Program presenters for future meetings. 
Adjourn 
8:20 pm 
Program 
William Reilly showed a YouTube video, the sailing adventures of “Elayna and Riley: Sailing La Vagabonde”  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Our first Adopt-A-Road cleanup 
of the year was successfully 
accomplished on May 2, 2020. 
Eleven RYC members assisted 
and the work went quickly. 
Donuts were graciously 
provided by Bill Siegworth, and 
volunteers brought our own 
beverages, instead of the 
customary breakfast afterward, 
and we enjoyed appropriate 
socially-distant  conversation 
above the light breeze and 
traffic noise.  

In attendance were Bill & Marty 
Siegworth, Preston Aylesworth, 
Allen & Ruth Penticoff, Linda & 
Marty O’Connor, Evans Walker, 
Bruce Lombardo, John Morris 
and Bill Reilly. 


